
 
 

 

                         Candice J. Gobble, Director 
 

319 N. Graham-Hopedale Road • Burlington, NC 27217 • Phone (336) 570-6532 • Fax (336) 290-8653 

 

Memorandum 
 
To:  Susan Evans, Finance Officer   

From:  Candice J. Gobble, Director 

Date: September 29, 2023 

Subject: Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program ARPA Funding  

 

The Department of Social Services has received notification of funding from NC DHHS for the 

Food and Nutrition Services program.  Food and Nutrition Services (FNS), also known as Food 

Stamps, is a federal food assistance program that provides support to eligible families with food 

purchasing through monthly issued allotments.  These funds, based on state guidance, will be 

used to support and enhance county efforts in FNS service delivery.   The allocation total is 

$30,810.46.  There is no county match required.  Account lines for this funding was previously 

established therefore DSS is requesting the budgeted amount to be modified to reflect the 

additional allocation received. Funding authorization has been provided below. 

 

 
 

 


